
 

The Southwestern Region Collective Bargaining Committee invites local 

Presidents, Negotiation Chairs, and negotiations’ team members to attend the 

Collective Bargaining Conference. 

NAVIGATING THE IMPACT OF COVID-19 

The focus of this year’s Collective Bargaining Conference will be Navigating the Impact of 

COVID-19. This Zoom presentation will highlight the ways that the pandemic has changed 

education and examine how to handle these changes moving forward into the new school year 

and beyond.  

 

We will begin with a broad overview of what has occurred around the Region and across the 

state to keep students learning amid COVID-19 shutdowns and mitigation orders. We will then 

focus on concerns moving forward and bargaining the impact of the remote learning and 

hybrid schedules.  

 

We would like this conference to be as interactive as possible, so please bring a list of “worries” 

you have moving forward in a post-pandemic educational world. We will utilize Zoom 

breakout rooms to give attendees the opportunity to share experiences and formulate plans that 

can be shared with the larger group. We want to give all attendees the opportunity to be heard 

on this very important and relevant topic. 

 

Date:  Thursday, May 6, 2021 

Via Zoom 

Time:  5:30—7:00 p.m. 

RSVP TO: 

Please reply no later than Monday, May 3, 2021, by 5:00 p.m.   

Registration is online only at  www.psea.org/SWR/CBC  

Upon registration, you will receive a confirmation e-mail that will provide the Zoom link. 
 

 

BE SURE TO HAVE YOUR LIST OF “WORRIES” TO SHARE. 

 

 

http://www.psea.org/SWR/CBC

